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Independent Planning Commission NSW
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To Commission members,
 
 
I fundamentally object to the Long Bow Point Golf Course SSD 8406 and recommend that the
 Independent Planning Commission refuses it.
 
We are permanent residents and home owners in Culburra Beach and have been for the last 8
 years.
 
Our family value the environment – and the obvious impact on our extraordinary lake is a great
 fear to us in the continued sustainability of what attracts visitors to our town, and keeps them
 coming back.
 
There are multiple perfectly sufficient golf courses and clubs within a short drive and any claim
 that this area needs more is false. 
 
It seems such an absurd proposal, I can’t understand why it would even be suggested that the
 magical and sensitive environment of our magical lake would be interfered with – and for no
 gain.   I don’t play golf, my husband occasionally does and Callala and Worrigee are coping
 perfectly sufficiently in meeting the golfing needs to the area as he never has to wait a moment
 to tee off.
 
Please don’t approve this application – it would add no value to our area and only cause a lasting
 and detrimental impact on the beauty which attracts people to Culburra.
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 

The Thompson Family – 

Marc, Skye + Tyler




